UPDATE TO SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

| wanted to send out an update to my September Newsletter. We will, once again,
be holding our annual flu clinic.

Maria Young, Pharmacist, who has been doing our clinic for the past 10 years will
once again be holding this clinic. This clinic will be held in September. The exact
date is not known yet because she is waiting for the shots to come in.

Maria will be administrating both COVID shots and the regular flu shots. We will
put a sign- up sheet once we have the dates for anyone that is interested.

Rosey



